
Betmar Computer/Tech Club Minutes 
Dec 3. 2024 

Meeting called to order by President Mike Herman.  There were 9 people 
in attendance.


Secretary’s report none


Treasurer’s report none


Membership Report Ethel reported we have 2 new members, 

Program/Education Report Mary Ann Gifford reported that our 
schedule for the rest of 2024/2025 season is set. 

Old Business  - Tech Fair - We need to firm up the vendors in the next 
few weeks so we know whether we have enough committed or if we 
need to cancel.  Jan 9 is the New Comers luncheon. 

New Business - We had discussions about the 11 AM meeting with all 
clubs.  We had been told last spring that an overhead projector would 
be installed in CH 2 but there isn’t one yet.  Mike is going to look into 
it and find out the status,  A nominating committee has been formed 
and consists of Wayne Miller, Dick Balzer and Mary Ann Gifford 

Meeting was adjourned,


Respectfully submitted, Diana Robinson, Secretary


